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We discussed adding a budget committee member to our committee as required by the new addition to
Senate Bill 732. We also talked about the format for the two meetings a year that are required that will not
have the superintendent or any board members present. It was suggested we come up with a question to
ask attendees. We talked about these two meetings being hybrid (both in-person and on zoom).

NWRESD has a program called “Thought Exchange” which can be helpful in crafting an question that
will not include implicit bias and collaborating the results of the answers.

Our next meeting is October 11, 2013.



